128040

0 t t a w a. June 25, 1940.

Major E. M. Watts, Room 120, 319 Bay St., Toronto, Ont.

Dear Major Watts:

This is to thank you for your letter of June 24th. No one can fail to be interested in the efforts of men to qualify themselves to help in this unprecedented crisis. I sincerely trust the Government will find some way of using services of the men who have taken the Refresher Course.

Yours very truly.

AM/E.

Arthur Meighen.

MEIGHEN PAPERS, Series 5 (M.G. 26, I, Volume 201)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA